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                  WEEKLY CALENDAR                                     
SUNDAY, May 29 
  9:15 - Sunday School 
10:30 - Morning Worship  
   
                  Youth Choir Tour begins 
                   May 29 through June 4 

 
MONDAY, May 30 
                Church Office will be closed  
             in observance of Memorial Day. 

TUESDAY, June 1 
  9:45 - Children’s Ministry Movie and Lunch Date   
         (Meet at Golden Ticket Cinema) 
10:30 - WMU Planning Meeting 
 

WEDNESDAY, June 2 
  5:15 - Prayer Meeting/Chapel 

 
 

  

 
 

 
   
         

  

     

USHERS FOR MAY 
Tommy Cason, Leonard Cobb, Chris Dean, Van Goodman, 

J.B. Griffith, Alan Lamar, Jim Lauderdale, Ben Leake,  
Joey Mabry, Davis Miller, Greg Monsour, 

 Freddie Poitevent, Larry Roberts, Brad Sykes,  
Gary Wilkinson, Jim Williamson 

                Deacon of the Week                                                                                                                                                          
May 29 - George Hill          June 5 - Brad Henry              
June 12 - Jeremy Hill          June 19 - Brad Sykes            
         June 26 - Joe Kieronski 

           Last Sunday’s Record - May 22, 2022 
        Sunday School: 163  Offering:  $15,185.39 

                               January 1, 2022      
     Requirements:    $558,347.16 
                   Receipts:            $567,825.02 

        Deacon’s Breakfast -  June 12 

                 8:00 a.m.     Fellowship Hall   

Sermon for Sunday, May 29 

Dr. Daniel P. Caldwell                               
“The Best Exercise”                         

Genesis 5:21-24 

VOLUNTEER MINISTRY - MAY 29 

Worship Welcomers 
Jimmy and Tammy 

Matthews 
Neil and Amanda Henry 

Preschool Ext. Session 
Clifford and Erika  

Holloway 

 Security Team 2 
John Calhoun  
Steve Gressett 

 Brad Henry 
 Ben Webb 

 

Greeters 
Allan and Diane Tolleson 

John and Gaile  
Culpepper 

Launch 
Bo and Kacey Bailey 

Counting Committee 
Sharon McMullen,  

chairman 
Don Evans  

John Anderson 
 

                      Family Night Supper  
               has been suspended for the summer  
                    and  will resume  August 17. 

   YOUTH CHOIR  
      TOUR 

         May 29 - June 4 

Pray for our FBC Youth Choir  
as they make their way to San Antonio, TX,  

with singing and ministry stops along the way.   

Mallory Claire Leake 
Kaitlyn Foreman 
Elizabeth Bailey 
Macie Holloway 

Gina Garrett 
Grace Rogers 

Annie Monsour 
Sadie Richburg 

Raif Long 
Lee Garrett 

Cooper Sellers 
Jack Sellers 

Ryan Kennedy 
Turner Rogers 

 
                        

                    SPONSORS: 
         David Bishop      Noah Greer                                    
        Sam Garrett     Barry Germany 
         Shea Leake      Dana Foreman 
                        
 

R E M I N D E R 
FBC Scholarship Applications 
 are available at the Welcome Center 

Desk or may be secured by e-mail.  They 
must be completed and returned to the 

church office on or before                                
Sunday, June 12.  



 

 

The FBC Church Family 
 is cordially invited to attend a  

Bridal Shower 
 honoring  

Lexie Harper 
Bride elect of Davis Harrison 

Sunday, June 12 
2 to 4 o’clock p.m. 

First Baptist Church Welcome Center 
 

The Pastor Search 
Committee is now              
accepting  resumes 

through a dedicated 
email address: 

fbcmsearch@gmail.com  
  Please feel free to share this information 

with potential candidates.  Thank you. 

Memorials… 
   Missions and Ministry 
In memory of:  Jane Terry 

              VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
                       Additional Teacher Training  

          Sunday, June 5  
                         FBC Private Dining Room  
      immediately after worship (11:30 a.m.) 

CAN YOU HELP? 
         Tuesday, June 7 

   Our WMU is going to make 130 lunches    
       for the World Changers crews and                                  
     will need help delivering them to the       
       various job sites around Meridian. 
     This would be a great project for a                        
     Sunday School class or men’s group.   
Check your calendars and call Amy Price 
(601-486-8346) if you can help.  THANKS!

 WHAT IS WORLD CHANGERS? 

Since 1990, World Changers has existed to 
provide meaningful missions experiences for 
student ministries through North America.  
Over 400,000 students and adults eager to 
serve communities through construction and 
church planting ministry have experienced 
World Changers. Groups sign up for more 
than just a weeklong mission trip; the stu-
dents are provided the tools and training to 
equip them for a lifetime of missional living. 
No matter what kind of college major, career, 
or volunteering opportunities are in their                      
future, these students will leave a week of 
World Changers here in Meridian knowing 
how to share the story of Jesus with others.  
 

  WORLD CHANGERS/MERIDIAN PROJECT 
             Prayer requests for June 6 - 11   
 Safe travels for World Changers Team and 

Students 
 Families where projects will be taking 

place to be open to the Gospel 
 Good weather for the week and                     

student’s health while working outside                        
      in the Mississippi heat! 

                            G.I.F.T.                        
        Friday, June  10     6:00 to 9:00 p.m.                                                                                          
                     Birth through 6th Grade   
Make reservations by contacting Julie Holloway   
            @ 601-934-0803  

         Sydney Harrison  will be serving as a                     
   Summer Missionary in Worcester, Massa-
chusetts from June 4th through August 6th. 
      Drop her a note of encouragement at 
                        Sydney Harrison 
           c/o The Church on Seven Hills 
                     475 Burncoat Street 
                   Worcester, MA  01606 

      Please join us for morning worship  with the  
Mississippi Baptist All State Youth Choir 
           and Orchestra             
         Sunday, June 12  at 10:30 a.m. 

Movie & Lunch Date 
Despicable Me & Chick-fil-a  

Wednesday, June 1       
Meet @ 9:45am at Golden Ticket Cinemas  

   Cost: $6, includes movie ticket +  
                    popcorn & drink combo 

Optional: Bring lunch $ to eat together at 
Chick-fil-a after the movie around 12pm 

ACTIVITIES FOR KIDS… 

mailto:fbcmsearch@gmail.com

